Harwinton Historic District &
Historic Properties Commission

December 12, 2013

To: Deb Sedgwick, Assistant Town Clerk

The Historic District meeting scheduled for Tuesday, December 17, 2013, has
been canceled. The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 21,
2014, at 7:00 pm,

Carole Romano
Chairman HDHPC

RECEIVED
DEC 12 2013
TOWN CLERK



